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9 February 2018

Join us for dinner in Auckland and support GDF.

On behalf of GDF, we're absolutely delighted to let you know that GDF has been selected as the 
charity that best supports the theme of the 2018 Global Speakers Summit; "From Leadership to 
Legacy". 

"The Global Speakers Summit is bringing to you the latest and best practices in learning, 
marketing, selling from the stage, positioning, branding, stage craft and of course productisation. 
When you leave this Summit you will be years ahead. You will have made the right decision to be 
part of this Global Legacy."

Professional speakers and thought leaders from over 20 countries will meet 23-26 February 2018 
in Auckland, for a not-to-be-missed event. The National Speakers Association of New Zealand is 
organizing a charity dinner in support of GDF Unity in Diversity on 25th February.  You're invited - 
not only to the dinner, but to the summit.

For more info, visit the GSS2018 website.
It would be wonderful if you could join. For tickets to the charity dinner, click here.

http://globaldialoguefoundation.ontraport.net/c/s/soh/NtQ/6/5j/F7/6Ro0kJ/vCFHSslSFc
http://globaldialoguefoundation.ontraport.net/c/s/soh/NtQ/s/5U/F7/6Ro0kJ/6o20C3QZs7

